
I hope you all had a great spring break! We are beginning our last 9 
weeks of this school year. I have updated the student’s AR goals. We 
will be having a planned e-learning day on Monday, April 21st. On 
Tuesday, April 22nd we will begin ILEARN testing. Please join us this 
Friday. The 5th grade class will be hosting mass at 8:15AM.

Ms. Lori Curl
curll@svsbedford.org

Mar 24 – Mar 28

5th Grade

Mass Wednesday and Friday
Stations of the Cross Friday 2:15PM
5th grade hosting mass Friday
8:15AM

NOTE FROM MS. CURL:

MASS:
ST. V IMPORTANT DATES:

Religion: Making Moral 
Decisions. Living a Moral 
Life.
Math: Dividing Fractions.
Mode, Mean, Median.
ELA: Point of View. Scenes in 
a Play. Idioms.
Social Studies: 13 Colonies.
Science: The Earth’s Four 
Spheres.

LEARNING:

- Stations of the Cross
- School Mass
10:30AM St. Vincent
church

- Stations of the Cross
- ILEARN Testing

March 28
March 30

April 4 & 11
April 22 - 25

ILEARN will begin April 22nd. Please 
do not schedule appointments 
during that week if it can be 
avoided.
No smartwatches at school (Apple 
watches or any watch that can call 
or text)

April 8th will be spring photos.
April 8th will be basketball and 
cheerleading photos. Students bring 
in their uniform to wear for pictures 
and then return the uniforms.

REMINDERS:

ATHLETIC & SPRING PHOTOS:


